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Docket Nos. 50-352
50-353

License Nos. NPF-39
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Attn. Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
1996 Annual Radiological Environmental Operating Report

Gentlemen:

In accordance with the requirements with the Limerick Generating Station (LGS) Unit 1 and 2
Technical Specifications (TS) Section 6.9.1.7, this letter submits the 1996 Annual Radiological
Environmerital Operating Report No. 13. This report provides the information delineated in TS
Section 6.9.1.7, including a summary of the Radiological Environmental Monitoring Report (REMP).

The analyses of all samples collected to support the Radiological Environmental Monitoring Program
indicate no detectable activity that can be attributed to LGS operations. By comparing these :sults
with pre-operational data, we conclude that the operation of LGS had no adverse impact ¢~ the
environment.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Very truly yours,

(e

Walter G. MacFarland,
Vice President, Limerick Generating Station
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ce: M. J. Miller, Administrator, Region |, USNRC
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